

## **CCAC Members and Friends**

The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee Meeting will be

## Wednesday, January 18, 2011 7PM to 9PM

At the Mint Canyon Moose Family Center Banquet Room 18000 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country 91351

(On Sierra Hwy .6 mi. North of Soledad Canyon Road) CCAC Meetings are OPEN TO THE PUBLIC, FREE OF CHARGE.

Wonder what is really happening with CEMEX? Will there be a MEGA Sand and Gravel Mine in Canyon Country? Andy Fried and Mike Murphy Will be presenting "The CEMEX Battle, Can We Expect To Win?"

Anna M Frutos-Sanchez, SCE Regional Manager will be presenting information and answering questions about Sothern California Edison's Smart Meter Program.

This will be an opportunity to ask questions in-person and hear answers.

YOU and I are ONE STEP CLOSER to seeing \$1000 ADDED to our PROPERTY TAX BILL. Our local Sanitation Board has just released a "NOTICE OF PREPARATION". This will kick off the EIR process required to build additional facilities to remove SALT from our WASTEWATER. We will fill you in on the details and how you can let your voice be heard.

The CCAC will kick off a new program to remind our neighbors to PLEASE REMOVE YOUR GARAGE SALE SIGNS.

So, Mark Your Calendar and Tell Your Friends. I hope to see you there,
Because,
"Together We Can Make A Difference"
Alan J. Ferdman
Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee
661 713-9344

February 15, CCAC Meeting Preview

City Council Candidates TimBen Boydston, Ed Colley, Laurie Ender, Jon Hatami and Bob Kellar (listed alphabetically) will be in attendance to participate in a "City of Santa Clarita City Council Candidate Meet and Greet" This format will allow you to ask candidates questions and hear the answers.